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19th December 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Thank you for your support during 2024. It's been a very successful year for the school. As well as our very 

successful inspection, our Government test results keep on being very good. We have just found out that our 

Year 4 multiplication times tables test results were in the top 7% of schools in England. 

 

School closes tomorrow at 12:05 pm for the Christmas and New Year holiday. Please collect the children 

from the playground and be on time. There is no Friday afternoon club tomorrow. 

 

Children are having parties tomorrow morning and should come to school as normal. They can bring food 

from home to eat, something sweet or savoury, and nothing that needs heating up or preparation by staff. 

They can bring drinks. Children do not need to wear their uniform tomorrow. 

 

School starts again on Monday 6th January at 8:35 am for Years 1 to 6. Nursery and Reception open at 8:40 

am.  

 

Last week’s Christmas Jumper Day raised £149. Thank you for making this a success. 

 

Thank you for your support this year. We wish everyone a happy Christmas holiday period and a Happy New 

Year. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

J D Moore 

Mr Moore 

Headteacher 

  

 

 

mailto:enquiry@astontower.bham.sch.uk
http://www.astontowerprimary.co.uk/

